From:
To: Sizewell

Subject: IP Reference number 20026615

Date: 12 October 2021 21:50:16

## **Dear Sirs**

IP Reference number 20026615

Having put in my original Relevant Representation in to stop Sizewell C being built, nothing I have seen or heard since has made me change my mind. In fact we now have further issues regarding the lack of water supply for the site and a proposed desalination plant. East Anglia is the driest part of the UK and the proposed building is on a swiftly eroding coastline. This is without the rising sea levels expected through climate change. It is not safe to put this building on the Suffolk coast.

It is time to say enough is enough, Sizewell C will not have any impact on the current energy situation and EDF are still looking for partners to help bear the cost of constructing this unproven type of reactor and this should not be the British tax payer. There is only one of this type of reactor actually in use (in China) and this is having issues.

The problem of nuclear waste has not gone away, again, it is not safe to store or have nuclear waste on an eroding coastline and as I said before, anyone in favour of nuclear energy should be prepared to have the nuclear waste next to their house or childs or grandchildrens school.

It is not green energy or a source we should be looking at for the UK's power needs, we already have massive wind farms off the East coast and we should look developing tidal and solar solutions. A new nuclear power station certainly should not be built in Suffolk with unproven technology, uncertainty about funding, rising sea levels and no solution to the nuclear waste.

Kind Regards

Shirley LeGrice

Ipswich Suffolk